
 

 

To: All River Valley School District BIDDERS 

 

On behalf of River Valley School District and Cordogan Clark, we want to thank you for taking the time, effort, and 

resources in providing a bid this week on the River Valley School District School Consolidation Project.  Currently, we are 

working with the Owner and Architect to review the bids, budget, and developing a plan and path forward which aligns 

scope, budget, and schedule.  We will be in contact with Bidders next week to schedule Pre-Award Conferences and 

discuss possible Value Engineering strategies.  

Again, we thank you for your bids and we look forward in working with you on this project.   
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